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Mrs Deborah Carter

TORONTO CLOSE, 5, TORONTO CLOSE, WORTHING, BN13 2TD

| Objection

The height of the new structure is unreasonable and this would cause a significant impact on the
landscape in the surrounding area I strongly object to this incinerator being built at the height
proposed as the prevailing wind is usually West, South West so Angmering, Littlehampton, Durrington,
Goring, Worthing are directly in the line of the pollution fallout from this structure. I live in Durrington
and have relatives in Goring, some with severe breathing difficulties who could be affected by this. The
area that could be affected by the pollution produced from this incinerator is vast and I believe this
would also have a detrimental effect on the wildlife in those areas. I do not feel the development of
this site should be allowed at such a great height or size and would question why it is required when
we are trying as a country to reduce the carbon footprint, not add to it. It is not only people's health
and wildlife that could suffer from this proposal being approved, there may be wider implications such
as pollution to the water and crops. The proposed height of the waste chimney would be higher than
Chichester Cathedral and be a most unpleasant and unattractive site, which would be positioned close
to an area of natural outstanding beauty and a national park. These are the reasons why I object to
the proposed construction and operation of an energy recovery facility and a waste sorting and transfer
facility for treatment of municipal, commercial and industrial wastes, including ancillary buildings,
structures, parking, hardstanding and landscape works.
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